SCHOOL OF MEDICINE SAINT LOUIS (10), MO.

DEPARTMENT OF INTERNAL MEDICINE
BARNES HOSPITAL

600 SOUTH KINGSHIGHWAY

March 31, 1950

Doctor Alberto Hurtado Catedra de Fisiopathologia Facultad De Medicina Lima, Peru

Dear Doctor Hurtado:

I appreciate your note about Cesar Reynafarje. There were many times when I felt guilty about Cesar because it seemed to me that his language difficulties bothered him so much that we couldn't tell how much he was getting out of his stay here. At any rate, we certainly enjoyed having him in St. Louis, and hope that he has the opportunity to continue his studies in radioactive iron.

You are to be congratulated on the fine group of young men you have assembled for your Department. Some one of these days when I can arrange it, I shall ask for the privilege of visiting you so that I will be able to see first hand the excellent work you and your associates are doing.

With kindest regards,

Sincerely yours,

Carl V. Moore, M.D.

CVM:mk